
S P E C I A L  P O I N T S  

O F  I N T E R E S T :  

Your 2017/2018 Board 

Tim Dunlop-President 

Trevor Wright– 1st VP 

Kevin Leonard– Secretary 

Rene Ouellet Jr.– Director 

Rob Heming- past pres. 

Treasurer– Blair Stotesbury 

MI DL AND Y ’ S  MEN’ S   

NEWSLETTER 
December 6, 2018 

 Keep  

selling 
those  

tickets! 

Less 
then a 
week 

left! 

Last meeting our speaker was 
Lucille Perrault – VP of Patient 
Services at GBGH. Lucille gave 
a great presentation on patient 
care at GBGH and answered 

many of our questions. 

Next week is our Christmas 
party at Drew and Arlene's. 

Please RSVP Drew 



 

Dec. 11th - Cheer for a year Draw at YMCA at noon 

Christmas Party at Drew & Arlene's, please RSVP drew if 
you are coming. 

Pricing:  

For the prime beef  it is $90.00 a couple ( 50 -10 for member 
+50 for spouse).  Vegetarians $70 a couple ( $40 -10 =30 
+40 for spouse= 70)   

 

Jan 8– first meeting of new year, business meeting 

 

Jan 15– Hospice 

 

Jan 18– Breakfast of Champions at GBGH at 7:30am 

 

Visit our website at: www.midlandysmensclub.ca 

R E P O R T  F R O M  T H E  P R O G R A M / V E N U E  C O M M I T T E E S  
(Rob, Bob & Drew) 

Rob and his committee are in charge of program, 

Program Ideas 

-speaker from Elcan, bring a guest night, local politicians, YMCA Friday 

nights, Hospice 

Sell Tickets!! 
 


